
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

Dear Members, 
 

With the upcoming switch to wintertime, Europe switches on the 27th of October while the US follows on the 
3rd of November. While Spectrum order books are open in accordance with the trading schedules published on 
our website, please note that BrightPool pricing hours in Raydius instruments could be impacted between those 
two dates. 
 
Most importantly, BrightPool have informed us that pricing for Turbo24 instruments will stop one hour earlier 
than usual at 22:00 on Friday the 1st of November. However, the order books on Spectrum will remain open 
until their normal close at 23:00. 
 
For any specific pricing queries, please contact BrightPool using the details on their website: 
https://www.brightpool-markets.com/.  
 
For Spectrum-related queries, please contact us at operations@spectrum-markets.com.  
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